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There are a multitude of ways your Legacy Gift can support the future of 
the Dulwich Picture Gallery. Below you’ll see that no matter how big or 
small your gift it – it will help in enhancing visitors’ experiences and 
preserving the historic importance of the collection.  

You may also consider remembering a loved one by donating in their 
memory. Making a donation in memory of a loved one can be a particularly 
meaningful way to celebrate their life. We have several ways that allow you 
to remember them in a special way.  

We are able to offer: 
• Named benches in our beautiful grounds: £5000
• A tree planted in our peaceful meadow their name: £15 000
• Named Flagstones in our cloister: £25,000

Or You can adopt a painting or contribute its conservation. We would be 
pleased to talk to you in more detail about this.  

Alternatively, through our Legacy Ladder of Giving a gift in your will from: 

£45 provides soft wrap packing materials to secure a painting has a safe 
and comfortable journey to a restorer. 

£90 allows us to carry out analysis of three paint layer cross-sections on 
a painting in need of conserving, detecting vital clues for its restoration. 

£200 allows a British Sign Language interpreter to engage with our deaf 
community. 

£400 pays for an expert conservator to condition-check 10 works in our 
Collection, discovering any vital restoration needs. 

£500 enables us to work for one day with 30 school children who would not 
normally be able to visit a gallery, and thus foster critical thinking, creative 
skills and a love of art. 

LEAVING A 
LEGACY GIFT 
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£1000 enables us to provide three creative workshops for adults with 
dementia, providing a sensory experience in a welcoming and safe 
environment. 

£2,000 Forget the Batmobile it’s all about the Artmobile! £2000 allows 
socially isolated adults a creative arts experience and the chance to 
socialise. 

£3000 lets us work with 180 school children, fostering critical thinking, 
creative skills and a love of art for life. 

£5,704 maintains our beautiful grounds for a year so that they can be 
enjoyed by everyone. 

£6000 allows us to open our doors after hours with two Free Gallery Lates, 
creating fun ways to discover our collection and welcome new visitors. 

£10,000 pays for a week of hands-on workshops with young people who 
may never have visited a Gallery before. 

£30,000 pays for vital conservation work on one picture in our Collection, 
bringing it back to life, revealing its secrets and protecting it for future 
generations. 

£250,000 secures an exciting and revelatory exhibition, permitting us to 
carry on bringing acclaimed displays to our community and audiences to 
enjoy. 

Why leave a Gift in your Will? 

A Legacy Gift will have an effect for years to come as well as offering tax 
benefits for charitable giving. A gift in a will can… 

• Be taken off the value of your estate before Inheritance Tax is calculated.
• Reduce your Inheritance Tax rate, if more than 10% of your estate is left
to charity.
• Protect an irreplaceable building and collection.
• Support ground-breaking work to change lives through art, working within
our local community, with families, young adults, school children.
• Enhance knowledge and understanding of our Collection through
research and restoration.
• Care for our beautiful grounds so they can be enjoyed by everyone for
centuries to come.
• Deliver world-class revelatory exhibitions.
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Keeping in touch: 

We would like to keep our Legacy Pledgers involved in Gallery life. Which 
is why we ask if you are considering leaving a legacy gift to let us know.  

Letting us know gives us the opportunity to: 

• Keep you included on details on conservation, future exhibitions,
public programming, community projects and learning initiatives, as
they evolve and touch more and more lives.

• Notifying us of your wishes does not obligate you in any way, but it
does help us make important plans for the future.

• Conservation is an ongoing responsibility that benefits from forward
planning and prioritising both our income strands and funding
applications.

Every year, in October, there are opportunities with Free Wills Month to 
help make writing a will easier. We recommend that you consult with a 
Solicitor, not the Charity, to ensure that your Will is legally binding and 
reflects your intentions. 

For any questions regarding leaving a legacy gift or writing a will you can 
find more information via Bennett Welch our trusted legacy partners. 

If you would like to talk to us in confidence about Gifts in Wills or Gifts in 
Memory, you can contact us on 020 8299 8728 
or email legacy@dulwichpicturegallery.org.uk. 

Alternatively, you can write to us at: 
Development Office 
Dulwich Picture Gallery 
London 
SE21 7AD 

https://freewillsmonth.org.uk/
https://www.bennettwelch.com/
mailto:legacy@dulwichpicturegallery.org.uk
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